Adam Turner

From: Karen Langford <KWLChappy@aol.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 26, 2017 10:18 PM
To: Adam Turner

Subject: Fwd: Chappy Cell

Please see below email sent to the Edgartown Planning Board. Thank you for considering the concerns of myself and
other Chappy residents with respect to the proposed AT&T cell tower.

Thank you.

Karen Langford

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:
From: KWLChappy <KWLChappy@aol.com>
Date: July 7, 2017 at 7:42:53 PM PDT

To: planningboard@edgartown-ma.us
Subject: Chappy Cell

Dear Planning Board Members:

| am a year-round Chappy resident but will not be able to attend next week's Planning Board meeting to
discuss the proposed new cell tower on Chappaquiddick. | appreciate the better service the temporary
monopole has afforded residents on Chappy and | would not object to a permanent version of that
monopole structure with the additional height requested; however, | am not in favor of approving the
current AT&T application for the new permanent cell tower on Chappy in the form proposed due to the
unsightly external antenna which would be added to the upper section of the proposed pole.

It is my understanding that the Town of Edgartown zoning bylaw makes it clear that any cell facility
should use "stealth" technology to hide the antennas if a tower were to be permitted. It is clear that is
not the case with the pending application and | would hope that the Planning Board would require the
applicant to comply with that requirement before giving any approval to the tower.

Thank you for your time and for taking into consideration the concerns with this project raised by myself
and other Chappy residents.

Karen Langford

Sent from my iPad




